Invercargill

Ref: A2393153

24 September 2018

Dan Stewart
fyi-request-8680-6735e2be@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Stewart

OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST - MOU BETWEEN RESCUE ORGANISATION AND
POUND

You have requested copies of any Memorandums of Understanding between Council and
any animal rescue organisations, both current and historic.

Council has no signed Memorandums of Understanding with animal rescue organisations. A
draft Memorandum was developed for Furever Homes but was never signed.

Council, at its meeting on 28 August 2018, authorised the development of Memorandum of
Understanding with dog-rehoming organisations. We are in the process of implementing this
decision but no Memorandums have been signed at this time.

Yours sincerely

Pamela Gare
DIRECTOR OF ENVIRONMENTAL AND PLANNING SERVICES
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